
ATEC	Community	Council	Meeting	Notes	
February	8,	2017	

Attendees:	
John	Hughes	(Principal)	 RaNae	Hansen	(Parent)	
Debbie	Kirk	(Parent,	Chair)	 Debbie	Garrett	(Parent)	
Nancy	Christiansen	(Parent)	 Amy	Wells	(Teacher,	Secretary)	

Maria	Cordner	(Parent,	Vice	Chair)	 Cindy	Davis	(District)	
Stacie	Cafee,	Adam	Hammond,	
Jake	Hunsaker,	Lizzy	Coleman,	
Simon	Osthed	(Teachers)	

	

	
Meeting	Notes:	

• Collaboration	Presentation	presented	by	ATEC	Teachers.	
• Welcome	and	attendance.		
• Correct	attendance	from	February’s	meeting	notes.		Approval	of	February	minutes,	motioned	by	

Debbie	Garrett,	second	by	RaNae	Hansen.	Unanimous	vote,	also	approved	by	Maria	Cordner	before	
she	had	to	depart.		

• Review	of	2016-2017	Goals	
o Goal	#1:	Discussed	items	purchased	for	the	Library.		Completed!	
o Goal	#2:	Shopping	Center	–	Checking	Stand	to	be	donated	sometime	in	March	when	the	store	

finishes	the	transition.		Goal	in	Progress.	
o Goal	#3:	Summer	Collaboration	worked	on	the	Transition	Portfolio.		Completed!	

• Internet	Safety	–	Look	about	purchasing	a	curriculum	for	all	teachers	to	implement	in	their	classrooms.	
o What	we	would	need	in	an	internet	safety	curriculum:	

§ Addresses	the	Why:	
• Viruses	
• Mind	
• Stolen	Information	
• Illegal	(police)	
• Personal	Safety	

§ Addresses	the	what	to	do	if	something	comes	up.	
• Discussed	budget	for	next	year.		Buy	books	for	a	professional	library	for	teachers.	
• Made	the	goal	for	supporting	Summer	Collaboration.	
• John	will	create	the	final	budget	depending	on	funding	for	summer	collaboration.	
• Motion	to	approve	priorities	on	the	budget	RaNae	Hansen,	Second	by	Debbie	Kirk,		finalizing	of	the	

percentages	will	be	presented	before	final	approval	before	next	SCC	meeting	on	April	26th.			
• Cindy	Davis	asked	that	we	invite	the	school	board	member,	John	Burton,	to	our	SCC	meetings.		And	be	

included	on	the	reminder	emails/phone	calls.	
• Motion	to	approve	next	meeting	April	26	@7:15	in	the	Conference	Room	John	Hughes,	Seconded	by	

Nancy	Christiansen.	Unanimous	Vote.	
• Motion	to	adjourn	by	John	Hughes,	second	by	Debbie	Kirk,	unanimous	vote.	

	
NEXT	meeting	(April	26	@	7PM	(Information	Night	for	Incoming	Parents)	

	


